On Tuesday, February 6, 2024 the Work Session meeting for the Town of
Gay was called to order at 6:15 p.m. by Mayor Walker. All members were
present at roll call and it was determined a quorum did exist.

The first item was approval of the Agenda. Council member Watts motioned

to approve the agenda, seconded by council member Keith. The vote in
favor was unanimous.

The only item on the agenda was continuation of the Land Use/Planning
Ordinance discussion.

Prior to adjournment, clerk gave Mayor and each council member a copy of
proposed budgets, for discussion at the next council meeting.

It was agreed that another work session will be required at a later date to
discuss a Sub-Division Ordinance, but no date has yet been set.

There is more editing required on the Ordinance, which council member
Watts is expecting to have ready by the next meeting. As there was no
more discussion required, council member Askvig motioned to adjourn the
meeting seconded by council member Watts. The vote was in favor was
unanimous.

Christopher J. Walker — Mayor

Sharon Richmond - Clerk



